
TOWN OF PORT WASHINGTON 

OFFICE OF THE CLERK 
Posted: August 28, 2024 

 

A special meeting of the Town of Port Washington Town Board of Supervisors will be 

held on Tuesday, September 3, 2024, at 6:30 PM, at the Town Hall property 3703 

Highland Drive, Port Washington, WI. 

 

QUORUM NOTICE 

The Town Board Supervisors will walk through the town-owned rental property at 

 3703 Highland Dr. to evaluate and inspect the property.  

 

No formal action or discussion of Town business will take place at this event. 
 

 

 

 
Heather Krueger 

Clerk 

 
Affidavit of Posting: The meeting notice was posted on August 28, 2024, at the Town Hall Bulletin Board and on the Town of 

Port Washington official website at town.port-washington.wi.us.  Notice was sent to the Ozaukee Press.  

 

 

 


